
 
 
 

 

 
 
Date: September 18, 2025 
 
 
Oak Park Fire Department 
100 N Euclid Ave  
Oak Park, IL 60301 
 
Re: Dealer Allocated Aerial Slot #6 – First Right of Refusal 
 
 
Dear Chief, 
 
This letter serves to confirm that, in the event Highland Fire Department elects not to pursue our 
Dealer Allocated Aerial Slot #6, a decision scheduled for Monday, September 22, 2025, 
MacQueen Emergency Group will extend to Oak Park Fire Department the first right of refusal 
to secure this slot. 
 
In order to exercise this right, Oak Park must provide a Letter of Intent to Purchase the unit no 
later than October 26, 2025, and a fully executed Purchase Agreement must be submitted to 
MacQueen no later than November 1, 2025. 
 
We look forward to working with you and appreciate your continued partnership. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require additional details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Young 
Director of Sales 
MacQueen Emergency Group 


